

I. Choose the different words

- | | | | |
|------------------------|--------------|--------------|--------------------|
| 1. A. <u>different</u> | B. world | C. practiced | D. <u>disaster</u> |
| 2. A. pollute | B. receipt | C. species | D. accept |
| 3. A. clear | B. bear | C. hear | D. near |
| 4. a. <u>garbage</u> | b. standard | c. solar | d. lunar |
| 5. a. covered | b. installed | c. described | d. decorated |
| 6. a. chopstick | b. charity | c. children | d. Christmas |
| 7. a. celebration | b. plumber | c. bulb | d. blanket |
| 8. a. energy | b. generous | c. category | d. Suggest |

II. Choose the word whose stress pattern is different from that of the others

- | | | | |
|------------------|----------------|----------------|------------|
| 9. A. follow | B. exist | C. really | D. borrow |
| 10. A. wander | B. helmet | C. access | D. about |
| 11. A. directory | B. handwriting | C. hairdresser | D. company |

II. Choose the best answer

12. You will not succeed working hard.
a. unless b. without c. if d. although
13. It was raining very so I took my umbrella.
a. wet b. badly c. hard d. firmly
14. I do that if I were you
a. won't b. shan't c. wouldn't d. don't
15. You may borrow as many books as you like provided you show them to is at the desk.
a. who b. whom c. whoever d. which
16. I wish you stop interrupting me whenever I speak.
a. did b. would c. might d. will
17. I wish I more about the logistics of the expedition.
a. would know b. knew c. know d. can know
18. The little girl when she fell.
a. hurt himself b. hurt herself c. has hurt d. hurt
19. Listen to what I am saying,?
a. don't you b. do you c. did you d. will you
20. this medicine, and you'll be well again.
a. Have b. Drink c. Eat d. Take
21. Yoko feels again after her illness but she still cannot work
a. strong/ hardly b. strongly/ hard c. strongly/ hardly d. strong/ hard
22. ... the traffic was bad, we arrived on time. (Although/ In spite of/ Even/ Despite of)
23. I'll show you around the city when you ... (come/ are coming/ will come/ came).
24. If energy...inexpensive and unlimited, many things in the world would be different. (is/ will be/ were/ would be).
25. ... energy can be cheap and clean. (Sun/ Sunny/ Solar/ Solarize).
26. I am writing this to tell you ... you are missed and loved. (how many/ how much/ how long/ how far).
27. We should learn about keeping the environment ... (pollute/ polluting/ polluted/ unpolluted).
28. The pencil ... I write is made in Japan. (who/ whom/ which/ where).
29. We don't want ... like that. (talking/ being talked/ talked/ to be talked).
30. They ... in Ha Noi since last Monday. (have been/ were/ are/ will be).
31. Let's go shopping, ... ? (shall we/ can we/ do we/ should we).

III. Word information

32. This coffee is too..... to drink.
33. Sword Lake isplace in Viet Nam
34. His parents werethat he failed the final examinations.
35. Do you know what the of river is ?
36. He is a very carpenter.
37. There are manyin our country of a year.
38. We celebrate ourDay on September 2nd.
39. He wasof his ability as a pilot
40. We can saveresources by using solar energy.
41. Nowadays, there are manyforms of entertainment everywhere

IV. Find ONE error in the sentences and correct them

42. When it was first establish in 1973, it consisted of only two hectares of land.
A B C D

Là chính mình.

trước khi học cách thích nghi. Vững vàng tâm - trí, vượt qua xáo trộn. Ai trên đời cũng có một bản chất tốt đẹp cần thời gian cũng như sự kiên tâm để bồi đắp và phát huy.



Tâm của ta

đặt ở con đường nào, con đường đó sẽ là hạnh phúc. Niềm vui không thể đến với người hời hợt. Viên mãn không tìm tới những ai cơ hội. Vô tư cống hiến, đi theo tiếng gọi của niềm vui và sự cần mẫn, hạnh phúc sẽ luôn tràn đầy.



**HEAT
HISTORY
DISAPPOINT
DEEP
SKILL
CELEBRATE
DEPEND
PRIDE
NATURE
VARIETY**

43. - A: What do you practise playing the guitar all day for?
A B C D
44. Vietnam National anthem, calling "Tien Quan Ca", was written in 1954.
A B C D
45. Mr. Thach, who sing English songs very well, is my teacher of English.
A B C D
46. My father asked us not to spend too much time to play computer games.
A B C D
47. Ba can play the piano better more than his friends can.
A B C D
48. We can save nature resources by using solar energy.
A B C D



B: - Winning a prize.
D

Yêu thương

là thứ luôn sản sinh nhiều thêm khi ta cho đi nó. Vượt qua hẹp hòi của hơn và thiệt, con người xứng đáng có được sự yêu thương, để cho đi yêu thương.



V. Choose the word/ phrase A,B,C or D that best fits the space in the following passage.

Environmental pollution is a term that refers to all the ways by (49).....man pollutes his surroundings. Man dirties the air with exhaust gases and smoke, contaminates the water with chemicals and other substances, and damages the (50)with too many fertilizers and pesticides. Man also pollutes his surroundings in various other ways. For example, people ruin natural beauty by scattering junk and litter on the land and in the water.

Environmental pollution is one of the most serious problems (51) mankind today. Air, water, and soil are necessary to the survival of living things. Badly polluted air can cause illness, and even death. Polluted water kills fish and other (52)life. Pollution of soil reduces the amount of land that is available for growing food. Environmental pollution also brings ugliness (53)man's natural beautiful world.

- | | | | |
|--------------|-----------|------------|-----------|
| 49. A. that | B. whom | C. which | D. whose |
| 50. A. soil | B. forest | C. beach | D. stream |
| 51. A. faces | B. faced | C. to face | D. facing |
| 52. A. human | B. marine | C. animal | D. plant |
| 53. A. to | B. on | C. for | D. in |

Lòng dũng cảm

là món quà đặc biệt con người có được từ tạo hóa. Có thể giúp thay đổi nghịch cảnh một cách bất ngờ. Đương đầu với cái khó, sẽ thấy mọi thứ thực ra không đến nỗi khó như ta tưởng. Dẫn thân thảo gọi là sẽ có phương cách.

VI. Read the text and answer the questions

Avonton is a small town. It lies between two rivers, the River Avon and the River Lee. There are two factories in Avonton. The Jeans factories is near the railway station. The shoes factory is opposite the cinema. The main shopping street is called Market Street. There are a lot of shops on this street and a big shopping center on one side. Opposite the shopping center is a pub. On the corner, there is a café called The Half Moon. A lot of young people go to The Half Moon after school. Most of the teenagers in Avonton go to the Secondary school. The school is at the end of Northway Avenue. There's a park near the school with a football pitch in the middle. The leisure center is next to the park and opposite the school. Behind the leisure center there is a tennis court. A lot of people work in Avonton but some people travel 100 kilometers every day to work in shops and offices in Birmingham

54. 'Which two products that they make in Avonton?

55. What is popular place for young people to go in town?

56. What sports can people do outside in Avonton?

57. Why do some people go to Birmingham every day?



Khó khăn

Những khó khăn mà trời giáng xuống đầu bạn cũng chính là cơ hội để bạn trưởng thành. Tuy nhiên, khi chúng ta nhìn lại những gì đã qua, những bất lợi và cản trở mà bạn đã gặp phải ngày nào sẽ trở thành một cánh cửa rộng lớn mở ra những cơ hội mới trong cuộc đời mình.

VII. Writing 58. I think you should study harder.

59. She invited us to go to Huong Pagoda this weekend.
She suggested.....
60. Two days ago, my brother/come/school late/because/he/get up/late
61. Lee Min Hoo learned to speak French when he was 14
62. They have just sold that old house.
That old house
- 63 In spite of the bad weather, they had a wonderful holiday.
Although
64. They will build a new mall here.
A new mall
65. Unless he takes these pills, he won't be better.
If
66. Despite working hard, he can't support his large family.
Although

Quan trọng

Hai ngày quan trọng nhất cuộc đời bạn là ngày bạn chào đời và ngày bạn tìm ra câu trả lời cho sự tồn tại ấy.

